
 

 

May 17, 2024 
 
 
 
Gabriela Castellano 
ID 23866375 
11369 Tenaha Ave. 
El Paso, Texas 79936 
gmcastel@episd.org 
gcastellano11369@gmail.com 
 
Dear Ms. Castellano: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to advise you that during the Board meeting scheduled for 
Tuesday, May 21, 2024, the El Paso Independent School District Board of Trustees will 
consider approving the proposed termination at the end of the contract period of your One-
Year Probationary Contract and authorizing Superintendent, Diana Sayavedra, to give you 
notice of the approved action. The Board meeting begins at 2:00 p.m. and will be held in the 
Board Room, 2nd floor, 1014 N. Stanton St. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (915) 230-
2014. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Rosa Ramos 
Executive Director, Employee Relations 
 
dm 
 
cc:   Shari Jones (ssjones@episd.org) 
 Michelle Casillas (mcasill1@episd.org) 
 Cezy Collins (jccollin@episd.org) 
 Bruce Koehler (Koehler@MGMSG.com) 
 Laura Enriquez (enriquez@leeplaw.com) 
  
 
  
 


